
1

Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 12:28 PM
To: 'Sally Goltzman'
Cc: Nonnye Grant
Subject: RE: Change of E-mail Address (Docket 20170096-EI)

Good afternoon Ms. Goltzman,  
 
We are in receipt of your attached change of information.  We are forwarding your message to Nonnye Grant as she 
updates the company information in our Master Commission Directory.  If she has any questions, she will be in contact 
with you. 
 
Thank you for your information. 
 
Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
From: Sally Goltzman [mailto:Sally.Goltzman@mlbfl.org]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 12:14 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Change of E-mail Address (Docket 20170096-EI) 
 
Please remove the e-mail address of cityclerk@melbourneflorida.org and replace it with city.clerk@mlbfl.org. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sally Goltzman 
Administrative Assistant 
Office of City Clerk 
City of Melbourne 
900 E. Strawbridge Avenue 
Melbourne, Florida  32901 
321-608-7222 
sally.goltzman@mlbfl.org 
 
 




